From: Kurland, Susan 
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2016 11:41 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: You're invited to Etihad Airways 'Taste of India' event - June 15 

Steve –

This is my follow-up email to you. I attended the event on June 15 in my official capacity. One of the sponsors Etihad Airlines invited me to a “Taste of India” reception hosted by Etihad Airways and the Delhi Committee of Chicago Sister Cities International. The event was on June 15 at the W Hotel Lakeshore. Greater detail about the event can be found in my email below and the event flyer at the bottom of the email. I had Ginger’s approval to attend.

Please let me know if you need anything else.

Thanks,

Susan 

From: Kurland, Susan
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 3:34:03 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: You're invited to Etihad Airways 'Taste of India' event - June 15 
 

Hi Steve,

I recently started work at the Department of Aviation as Deputy Commissioner – Air Service Development. I wanted to check with you to see if I could accept this invitation. As you will see from the invitation below, it will be an opportunity to see Etihad’s senior aviation and hear about their India service.

Please let me know your thoughts and if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Susan

Susan Kurland

Deputy Commissioner – Air Service Development

CDA

